
 
 
 
 

NEW SUPPORT PLAN FORMAT IN 2018 
 
 
In 2018, the Agency for Persons with Disabilities (APD) will launch a new person-
centered support plan format. This plan was developed with feedback from Waiver 
Support Coordinators (WSCs) and self-advocates. It is responsive to federal 
requirements for person-centered planning and will be a great tool for WSCs to engage 
in person-centered conversations with individuals that they serve.  
 
The attached packet includes the new support plan form and instructions.  Please 
review in advance of our implementation of this new support plan.  APD will provide 
training for the new support plan form prior to implementation.  It is estimated training on 
the new support plan will start around February 2018 with implementation following in 
March 2018. 
 
Additionally, this new person-centered support plan will be part of the APD iConnect 
system that is scheduled to be launched in October 2018. This automation will allow the 
pre-population of demographics and more streamlined gathering of information.  
 
 
APD looks forward to implementing this process improvement with you! 
 
 

 
 
 


